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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks: - 93.75% 

Chestnuts: - 97.41% 

Sycamores: - 98.61% 

Redwoods: - 87.50% 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. Ask them about 

what they’ve been doing! 

This week in… 

 

Acorns and Oaks:  “This week has been excellent.  I’ve learnt my number 
bonds to ten.  We have discovered where Kipper’s box came from.  It has 
been fun learning sounds.  I learnt the letter ‘I’ “ - Olivia 
 

Chestnuts:  “This week has been amazing.  We learnt about Traction 
man.  It has been interesting because we made our own stories.  My 
favourite thing was learning new sounds” - Penny 
 

Sycamores:   “My week has been good.  We have been learning about 
living things in science.  My writing about Paddington was interesting.  It 
was fun in maths because we did times tables” - Zara 
 

Redwoods:  “This week has been fantastic!  I learnt about the phases of 
the moon.  I liked learning about the rainforest of Pandora.  I enjoyed 
maths because we did percentages and decimals.” - Matthew 
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   Diary Dates 

 

HALF TERM 17th-21st Feb 
 
24th Feb – CAP review assembly 
 
26th Feb - Sycamores trip to the zoo 
 
Week beginning 2nd March – Parent 
consultations 
 
5th March – World Book Day – 
Vocabulary Parade! 
 
12th March – Class Photos 

Star learners 

Acorns – Mika 

Oaks – Charlie 

Chestnuts – Patsy 

Sycamores – Alby 

Redwoods – Sanzik 

 

TT Rock Stars – Jack S & Grace 

Attendance - Oaks 

Playground Award - Mason 

House Cup — Dart 

Random Act of Kindness – Isla 

A message from your Academy Head 
 

We are now half way through the school year and it really has flown by! Though this half 
term has been short, we have achieved so much. From alien insects to lost toys and 
adventures with Paddington Bear, the children have been immersed in rich learning 

opportunities. We look forward to sharing the children’s progress with you at the parent 
consultations. 

 
We have family tickets for 50% off the London Eye before March 2021. If you would like  

a voucher please see Mrs Hayes in the office. 
Finally, we wish you a restful half term and we look forward to seeing you again on 

Monday 24th February. 


